
 
 
 
 
Welcome to the Edwardsville Choral Booster club!  
We are excited to have you and your student join us!  
 
 

 
What is our purpose? 
 

1. Support the policies set forth by the Edwardsville Community Unit School District #7 
Board of Education and the Choral Staff; 

2. Promote parental understanding of the student’s activities, opportunities, and 
objectives in the choral program; 

3. Secure closer contact and communication between parents, students, and the choral 
staff; 

4. Foster closer ties between parents, students, and choral staff of the two middle school 
choral programs and the high school choral program; 

5. Promote music culture in the community by fostering concert attendance and public 
support of choral activities, thereby rendering support to the students; and 

6. Render financial aid in areas necessary for realizing the objectives of Edwardsville High 
School choral program. 

 
Who Can Join? 
 
Anyone with a student involved in the Edwardsville School District #7 choral program is 
already a member! You can choose how much you want to be involved. 
 
How Much Does It Cost? 
 
Absolutely nothing. Membership in the Edwardsville Choral Boosters is completely free.  
 
 
 

Our first meeting is August 27, 2019 at 7pm in Room B170 of 
the Edwardsville High School. We hope to see you there! 

 
 
Tiffany Paschall, President 
Natalie Thiems, Co-Vice President 
Stacey Towell, Co-Vice President 
Carol Arnett, Secretary 
Brenda Bruss, Treasurer 
 

CONTACT: edwardsvillechoirboosters@gmail.com 
“LIKE” US ON FACEBOOK: Edwardsville Choir Boosters 


